
Report from David McGuire – COVID-19 Lockdown - food distribution  

 

Between 30th March and 10th April, David McGuire (with various teams) have been able 
to buy and deliver food parcels to the poor in 19 different villages/towns, working with eight 
different churches/ministries teams. 

 

David says: ‘It has been a honour in the middle of this virus time, to see the Lord Jesus 
bless and help so many ongoing ministries to local people in town and villages to be 
blessed with food and the courage to serve needy people in their local settings.’ (see 
photos of different team distrusting food to those living in poverty) 

 

 

David is grateful for so many people who have given sacrificially, from different parts of the 
world to enable this to happen. He says, ‘It is all through relationships in the body of Christ, 
both in the giving on one side and then through the local people in the churches/ministries, 
who have the ongoing relationships and the heart to serve and care for the people. 

 

So far (10.04.20) a total of 1025 bags of food have been distributed to the poor, praise the 
Lord. 

 

David says: Thank you again for all your prayers and gifts in this time. 

 

David says, there are five more places that have not received help and we pray for God’s 
grace and resources to help there too. 


